
 

 

September 28th, 2017 

 

 

Dear St. Michael Academy Community,  

  

We are looking forward to the start of our Hot Lunch Program beginning 

next Friday, October 6th, 2017. 

  

Please note that there will be 4 days in the first term where Hot Lunch will be 

distributed on Thursday instead of Friday. 
Students will receive their selections as per the original Order Form.  

         

REVISED Hot Lunch days are: 

  

Thursday, October 12 (replacing October 13) 

Thursday, October 26 (replacing October 27) 

Thursday, November 16 (replacing November 17) 

Thursday, December 14 (replacing December 13) 

  

The remaining Hot Lunch Fridays in First Term will proceed as originally 

planned (Oct 6, Nov 3 & 10, Dec 1 & 8, Jan 12 & 26, Feb 9, 16, 23 and March 2 & 9) 

  

Children will be required to provide their own lunches on Friday, October 13 and 

27, Friday November 17 and Friday December 15. 

  

We apologize for any confusion and will be sure to send out reminders prior to 

these dates.  Updated Hot Lunch dates can also be found online and in the monthly 

school calendar.  

  

Thank you in advance for your understanding and co-operation.  

  

Sincerely,  

The Hot Lunch Committee 
 


